
ST BARTHOLOMEW'S NEWS 
31st March 2023 

This is the end of another fantastic term at St Barts. To see what the children have been doing please look on our 
website and follow us on social media:  Facebook - StBartsLeeds  Twitter - StBartsCofE 
 

Mr Waters is also sending out a leaflet to show some of the amazing things that have happened this term.   

 

We would like to wish all our children and families a Happy Easter and we hope you enjoy the holidays and for those 

celebrating Eid in the first week back a Happy Eid. See you all on Monday 17th April. 

 

A few reminders: 

 Breakfast Club payments for those who attend are £26 for the whole of the summer term. This continues to 

be amazing value. The money must be paid on Monday 17th April.   

 After School Club, payments must be paid on Monday each week or for the half term. 

 Fees for children who attend full time Nursery or full days must also be paid on the Monday of each week or 

a Wednesday if your child attends at the end of the week. 

 If your child is, absent from school please contact school before 8.30am. You can do this by the following:  

Email: info@stbartsleeds.org.uk  
Website: www.st-bartholomews.leeds.sch.uk click on absence reporting.  
Call: 0113 2639292 option 1  
Text: 0113 3200498  
The office and classes get very busy and if you call after 8.30am, we may not be able to get the message to 

your child’s class and you may still receive a call. 

 Please do not book holidays in term time, they will not be authorised and we will issue fines if your child is 

away from school more than 5 days, this can be 5 days together or over the school year. 

 We will not be able to run a summer play scheme this year; this is due to work starting on our roof. The 

council are starting phase one of the much needed roof replacement. We apologise for any inconvenience 

but this work is vital. 

 

Thank you for attending this term’s parents’ consultations. It was lovely to see so many parents attend the face-to-

face appointments. Please do not hesitate to contact us if you want to talk to us at any time. 

 

Well done! - Lastly for this term I would like to say a big well done to two of our amazingly talented Year 5 children.  

This week they both attended the citywide Arooj celebration event at the Civic Hall. The Lord Mayor was there and 

lots of important people from the council and Leeds education. Pebbles got through to the poetry final and Emem 

was invited to play piano at the event. Their parents attended and were very proud of the girls. Mrs Smith who was 

so impressed with them will be looking for more children to enter this creative writing competition next year. I am 

now hoping Emem will start to play for me in collective worship! 

 

School Dates: 
Friday 31st March 2023    School Closes Easter Break at 3.30pm 

Monday 17th April 2023    School Opens 8.30am 

Friday 28th April 2023    School Closes May Bank Holiday at 3.30pm 

Tuesday 2nd May 2023    School opens 8.30am 

Friday 5th May 2023    School Closes May Bank Holiday at 3.30pm 

Tuesday 9th May 2023    School opens 8.30am 

Friday 26th May 2023    School Closes at 3.30pm 

Monday 5th June 2023    School opens 8.30am 

Friday 23rd June 2023    Training Day- No Children in School  

Friday 21st July 2023    School Closes Summer Break at 3.30pm 

Monday 4th September 2023   School Opens 8.30am 

http://www.st-bartholomews.leeds.sch.uk/

